MEETING MINUTES
ALBANY CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Tuesday, February 1st, 2022. 6:00 pm

Members present: Kevin Tilton, Cort Hansen, Mike Steward and Cathy Ryan, alternate. Remotely: Sean
Wadsworth.

Kevin called the meeting to order at 6:05pm.

Under new business Kevin asked a review of the minutes of the 1/4/22 meeting. Kevin asked for a motion to
approve the minutes of the 1/4/22 meeting. Mike made a motion and Cathy seconded the motion. With no fur-
ther comments or discussion, by a 5-0 vote the motion to approve the minutes of the 1/4/22 meeting was passed.

Under new business, Kevin noted that Jake Davis has requested a signature for a NHNRCS funding form for an
application he was making. Kevin explained the form and said that he could provide the signature. Cathy sug-
gested that a motion to approve Kevin signing the form be made. Mike made a motion and Cathy seconded the
motion. With no further comments or discussion, by a 5-0 vote the motion to approve Kevin signing the
NHNRCS funding form was passed.

Under old business Kevin said he was waiting to hear from Jake Davis regarding updating his lease & still look-
ing for a digital word.doc copy of the Jake Davis’s (now Davis Natural Produce LLC, formerly Littlefield Farm.

Kevin noted that the CC has received the USVLT annual monitoring report for 2021. The only significant nota-
tion was regarding the trailer that has been left in place by the MWV Radio Control Club. The trailer needs to
be removed seasonally as per the regulations. Kevin Bennett is the current contact on record for the Club
(#986-4383). Kevin said that he would contact him.

Kevin noted the upcoming Saco Headwater Alliance meeting invitation for the afternoon of 2/16/22.

No further information was available regarding the grooming by the Conway elementary school for XC skiing.
The project is still pending CES volunteer grooming of the field area.

Trail data from Peter Howe was discussed for new mapping of the trail network.

With no other business to discuss and with no further public comments, Kevin asked for a motion to adjourn.
With a motion from Mike and with a second from Cathy the meeting was adjourned at 6:16 pm.

The next scheduled meeting would be Tuesday, March 1st, 2022 at 6:00pm.

Cort Hansen, Conservation Commission Secretary.



